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There are currently 20 trained members 

of the Children Looked After Young 

Inspectors Team

The Young Inspectors visit

• fostering agencies 

• Lancashire County Council 

residential units

• Private residential units

September 2017



Since the last Corporate 

Parenting Board Meeting the 

young inspectors have 

inspected two provider.



They have inspected 

Beach House – New Horizons

Oakwood – Hexagon

Other providers have been 

contacted and awaiting reply. 



The Young Inspectors will meet next 

week to look at how they score the 

reports and will thinking about how 

they can make their scoring system 

simpler



The young people suggested:

Using a number line 

Using emoji’s 

Using stickers 



The young people will 
feed this back to Hannah 

Peake and will look at 
creating a standard 

scoring system for all the 
Young Inspectors Groups 



The young people are currently 
planning inspections for the next year 
and are contacting agencies to 
inspect including:

• Hexagon 
• Aurora 
• Sandcastle 
• Cambian
• ROC 
• NW



We will update you on 
these at the next 

meeting 


